You are invited!
Come together with your colleagues from across the Nordic region to take part in a symposium that puts the future of sustainability
education into focus.

Nordic Symposium on Sustainability and Education

Results will be presented from a Nordic pilot project in developing a model for adult learning for sustainability.
Contributions from practitioners, academics, policymakers—and you—will be discussed in interactive workshop sessions.

Together we will investigate these exciting questions:
How will the Nordic countries enhance the Global Action Programme on Education for Sustainable Development post-2015?
What are our challenges in each of the Nordic countries when it comes to a more sustainable future?
What can we learn from different initiatives for enhancing sustainability and education by the pilot project participants?
How can the Nordic countries work together on education for sustainable development?

Participation in the symposium is free, thanks to generous sponsorship by NVL, the Nordic Network for Adult Learning. The pilot project is
sponsored by the Nordic Council of Ministers. The symposium is also supported by Landvernd, the Iceland Environment Association.

Participants are responsible for their travel and accommodation.

Save the date: Friday, October 9, 2015 at the Nordic House in Reykjavik
Register by September 1t here.
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http://nvl.org/kalender/moduleid/489/itemid/289/mctl/eventdetails

